
Fraser Maxwell 

From: Tony Grant [Tony.Grant@sustrans.org.uk]

Sent: 10 October 2007 17:17

To: Fraser Maxwell

Subject: RE: A96 Threapland Junction - SUSTRANS consultation response
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We have no comments to make on the proposals as outlined. 
  
Tony 
  

---  
Tony Grant  
National Cycle Network Manager 
Sustrans Scotland 
Tel: 0131 539 8121 Fax: 0131 539 8123 
Email: Tonyg@sustrans.org.uk  
2007 is Sustrans’ 30th anniversary. As the UK’s leading sustainable transport charity our vision is a world in which people 

choose to travel in ways that benefit their health and the environment.  

We are the charity behind the award winning National Cycle Network, Safe Routes to Schools, Bike It, TravelSmart, 
Active Travel and Liveable Neighbourhoods, all projects that are changing our world one mile at a time. 

To find out more visit www.sustrans.org.uk  
 
Sustrans Scotland, 

Registered Charity No 326550  
Glenorchy House, 20 Union Street, Edinburgh EH1 3LR.  

  
 

From: Fraser Maxwell [mailto:Fraser.Maxwell@scottwilson.com]  
Sent: 02 October 2007 14:13 

To: Tony Grant 

Subject: RE: A96 Threapland Junction 

 
Tony 
  
Apologies for the oversight, please find attached the drawing of the preferred scheme.   
  
Regards, 
  
Fraser 
  
  
Fraser Maxwell 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
Scott Wilson 
23 Chester Street 
Edinburgh 
EH3 7ET 
  
Tel: 0131 2251230, ext 232 
Fax: 0131 2255582 
Email: fraser.maxwell@scottwilson.com 
  
  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Tony Grant [mailto:Tony.Grant@sustrans.org.uk] 

Sent: 20 September 2007 09:57 


